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Cindy Westbrook

From: Stephen Gash

Sent: Monday, 31 January 2011 9:31 AM

To: Phil Shephard

Cc: Dominique Hodge c o p Y
Subject: ICR2866 - FW: wind farm

SynergySoft: ICR2866

Regards

Stephen Gash
Chief Executive Officer
SHIRE OF KOJONUP

93 Albany Highway Kojonup WA 6395 | PO Box 163 Kojonup WA 6395 B3
Tel: 9831 2400 | Fax: 9831 1566 | www.kojonup.wa.gov.au

FOR RECIPIENTS EXTERNAL TO THE SHIRE OF KOJONUP

The information contained in this email (including any attachments) is intended for the named recipient only. 1t may contain privileged and confidential
information.  If you are not the intended recipient, you must not copy. distribute, take any action or reliance on it, or disclose any details of the email or
attachments to any other person, firm or corporation. I you have received this email in error, please notify the sender as soon as possible by return email
and then delete both messages.

From: John O'Halloran [mailto:whistler@activ8.net.au]
Sent: Saturday, 29 January 2011 8:11 PM

To: Stephen Gash

Subject: wind farm

Steve

| am writing to express my support for the wind farm.
The forward thinking, motivated people who are involved should be commended.This is something
Kojonup should be proud of.It shows Kojonup as a progressive town going places,the benifit to
buisinss and the workforce will be enormous .The general feel of the town will be positive and it will
encouage other like minded people to move and live here knowing we are a forward moving place.The
negative group is very disapointing as it shows no true meaningful reasons for its arguments which do not
appear to be backed up with up to date realistic reserch findings.It would be a shame to lose something
as wonderful as a wind farm in Kojonup due to a group of baseless knockers.Lets not give in to negativity
and keep Kojonup moving forward .
John OHalloran Lumeah

4/02/2011




